
 

 

 

 

 
To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

From: Gary M. Haynes, Director of Community Development 

Date: 2/26/18 

 

 

 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The Economic Development Commission has decided to cancel its upcoming EDC 

Meeting scheduled on Monday, February 26, 2018.  In place of this meeting they would 

like to schedule a Special Meeting on Wednesday February 28, 2018 at 6:30PM in the 

Small Conference Room. 

 

Cc: Jim Hayden; First Selectmen 

 


